
 

Our learning this week… 

 

Launch of Walking Challenge 

We enjoyed walking our mile to launch the class walking challenge (organised by the 
Friends of AHS). We measured the perimeter of the field and playground last week 
and calculated how many laps we would need to equal 1.6KM (which the children 
found out is a mile). The children worked out it was almost exactly 5 laps of the field 
or 16 laps of the playground! See photos below. 

I have been carrying out Spring Term assessments of the children this week and the 
results have been pleasing and it is reassuring to know they are all continuing to 
make good progress. 

Science – Healthy Bodies. We reinacted the circulation system in the classroom: 
children took the role of heart, lungs, legs, arms, brain, big toe, fingers and blood 
cells. Once they were given Oxygen from the lungs, they were sent to the heart who 
pushed the blood cells to other parts of the body to deliver their Oxygen. We have 
also been comparing a WW2 diet with today’s diet. We have decided that despite 
rationing, they actually ate very healthly as had so many vegetables on their plate! 
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